
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 27/11/23 

 

This week we have been learning about Hanukkah and 

Christmas and discussing our family traditions. We      

enjoyed exploring ice outside and playing in the      

Christmas sensory tray.  

Book of the week– Animal Band 

Rhyme of the week–  The Grand Old Duke of York  

Word of the week–  different  

Maths 

We have been singing number 

songs and learning about number 

4 this week.  

We have been 

building with 

blocks and making 

tall towers. 

Literacy 

This week we have been learning about Hanukkah, Christmas 

and our own family traditions. We have been singing songs and 

making silly soup.  

Next Week 

We will be preparing for our Christmas performance by singing songs. We will create 

a post office area to write cards and wrap presents.  

Book of the week– Fast, Fast, Nice and Slow 

Rhyme of the week–  The Tractor Song 

Word of the week–  empty  

Our Christmas performance will be on Thursday 21st December 

at 9:30am followed by a Christmas Party! 


